
Conference Registration Extension 

Announcement 

Dear Attendees, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are pleased to announce that the registration period for 

the Annual International Conference on Innovative Research has been extended! 

Due to popular demand and the overwhelming interest from participants, we have decided to 

extend the registration deadline to March 15, 2024. This is a great opportunity for those who 

have not yet registered to secure their spot at what promises to be an enriching and insightful 

event. 

To register, please visit our conference website: www.conference-website.com 

Thank you for your understanding, and we look forward to seeing you at the conference! 

Best regards, 

The Conference Organizing Committee 

http://www.conference-website.com/

